
Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. We would like to take a moment to express our gratitude for 

your generous contribution to our strategic initiatives at [Organization Name]. Your support is 

instrumental in helping us achieve our mission. 

As we strive to continuously improve and make a greater impact, we would appreciate your 

feedback regarding your experience with our organization and the specific contributions you 

have made. Your insights will help us understand how we can enhance our programs and better 

serve our community. 

Could you please take a few moments to provide us with your thoughts on the following: 

• Your overall impression of our strategic initiatives. 

• Any specific areas where you feel we excelled. 

• Suggestions for improvement or additional areas of focus. 

Your feedback is invaluable to us and will guide our future efforts. If you prefer to have a 

conversation, we would be happy to arrange a call at your convenience. 

Thank you once again for your support and commitment to [Organization Name]. We look 

forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


